

Gdansk, 15. July 2016

Mr Philippe Pradal Mayor of Nice

Dear Mr Pradal,

It is with great sadness that we have heard the news of the last night's terrorist attack during the French national holiday - the Bastille Day. We were all the more saddened to learn that the attack was directed at families with children who were peacefully celebrating the Bastille Day on the Boulevard des Anglais.

Dear Mr Pradal,

On behalf of the City Council of Gdańsk and in my own name, I would like to offer our condolences to the people of Nice. We stand in solidarity with the families of the victims and we join them in their pain and grief.

I am convinced that in such moments we should stand together strong and take an active part in the fight against terrorism. We must never turn a blind eye to terrorism.

Please accept our most sincere sympathy for the families of the victims and all the people of France.

Yours sincerely,

Chairman of Gdańsk City Council

Bogdan Oleszek